
Scotch Plains-Fanwood Public Schools 
 

William J. McGinn School 

1100 Roosevelt Avenue 

Scotch Plains, New Jersey 07076 

www.spfk12.org/mcginn  
 

Sasha Slocum, Ph.D. 908-233-7950 

Principal 908-233-6766 (fax) 
 

August 30, 2020 
 
Dear McGinn Families, 
 
Excitement is in the air as we approach the start of our 2020-21 school year with a brand new vantage 
point! We are eager to see our students and families both in person and virtually as we begin our online 
experience. This letter serves as a reminder for several upcoming dates and times.  
 
Class Assignments​ - Class assignments will arrive electronically by the end of this upcoming week. To 
view your child’s class assignment, you will need to log into Powerschool. If you are unsure how to do 
this, please see the document that accompanied this letter or contact our main office administrative staff 
at ​bgleason@spfk12.org​ or ​mdrubulis@spfk12.org​.  
 
Virtual Welcome Packet​ - To start the school year, you will receive a link to our Virtual Welcome 
Packet on McGinn’s website. Make sure to check it out for opening of school information. 
 
Sign Up for the PTA Eblast​ - Our PTA provides an extraordinary service to our community through 
it’s weekly eblast. Although school has not started, the eblast is up and running and will keep you posted 
on what’s ahead. If you are not receiving the eblast, please sign up at 
https://www.spfk12.org/domain/917​.  
 
Class Meet and Greets​ - Students will have an opportunity to meet their classes on the following dates. 
Specific times per class will be shared this week. All meetings will take place between 1:00 - 3:00 PM. 
● Kindergarten and First Grade - Wednesday, September 9th  
● Second, Third and Fourth Grades - Thursday, September 10th  
 
I hope you and your families are enjoying a peaceful and healthy end to the summer. I look forward to 
officially welcoming you to the 2020-21 school year very soon! 
 
 
Educationally Yours, 
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